
 

Stars of the Week for 

April 

1st- Emmie (Y4) & Ava (R) 

22nd- Emmie (Y4) 

29th- Maddison (Y2) 

 

 

        Well done everyone! 

 

Coming in May 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of 

spring art and craft 

activities and biscuit 

creations for you all to 

enjoy.  

 

 Caitlin and Lucas love 

everything about ABC as its 

good fun Caitlin (Y4) & Lucas 

(Y3) 

 

Lexie and Isabella love coming 

to ABC and playing and drawing 

with friends. Lexie (R) 

Isabella (R) 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone and welcome back after the Easter holidays.  We hope you and your 

family and friends had a lovely Easter. This month is a very short month and the 

children have settled straight back into their normal routines having fun playing with 

their friends.  As you can see below the children have had great fun playing various 

games and enjoying various activities from Play Doh, jigsaws, limbo hop and playing out. 

ABC club would just like to ask if anyone is having a clear out in the future ABC would 

be grateful of any donations of cd’s, old wii games or toys. Thanks. 

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos and 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children plus the correct 

amount of snacks for the 

children Thank you.  
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Throughout April the children 

have been full of smiles and 

great fun to be around.  All the 

children make shifts memorable 

for everyone from dance offs, 

musical statue’s and charades. 

      

   

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 Next month we will be introducing a post box into 

ABC so that the children can have their chance to 

suggest new ideas into the ABC club, at the end of 

each week these ideas and suggestions will be 

reviewed. 



 

 

 

 

  

And finally I would just like remind everyone to bring 

their sun hats and water bottles with them and to apply 

sunscreen as the weather gets hotter.       

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 


